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Dear Parents 
 
We are excited to invite you to our Mini Olympics morning on Friday 12 July from approximately 
9:15am - 11:30am (weather dependant - we have Friday 19 July as a reserve day).  
 
The children will perform short activities such as javelin, discus and different races. All activities take 
place in classes so, to ensure the safety of the children, they must stay within their class group at all 
times. 
 
After dropping your child off, please leave the playground and make your way to the field through 
the carpark gates. All activities will take place on the field. Each class will be assigned a starting point 
which links to their class number e.g. Class 3 will start at Station 3. Children will then move to the 
next station as a class. 
 
We ask that all children have applied sun cream before coming to school, and advise sunhats to be 
worn. Please also ensure your child has a named water bottle in school on the day. 
 
We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Karen Grant 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


